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Sara Buyak
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William Voight 10/09/03


/s/ William K. Haas 10/10/03


Utility Operations Division/Date

General Counsel’s Office/Date


Subject:  Staff Recommendation for approval of revised rates in accordance with the Stipulation and     Agreement submitted in Case No. IR-2004-0061.
 FILLIN "TYPE SUBJECT OF MEMORANDUM" \* MERGEFORMAT 
Date: October 7, 2003


P.S.C. Mo. No. 3


On October 6, 2003, Steelville Telephone Exchange, Inc. (Steelville), an incumbent local exchange carrier, filed proposed tariff sheets to revise rates and add Universal Emergency Number Service (911) text in accordance with the Stipulation and Agreement submitted in Case No. IR-2004-0061.  Carrier common line (CCL) terminating access rates will be reduced to .06980 and 911 trunk rates will be reduced to $25.00.

The Telecommunications Department Staff (Staff) has reviewed the proposal and Staff is satisfied that the revised tariff sheets are in compliance with the Commission-approved Stipulation and Agreement in this Case. Therefore, the Staff has no objections to the proposed tariff filing and recommends approval of the following tariff pages at the Commission’s earliest convenience:

Steelville Telephone Exchange, Inc.,  PSC Mo. No. 3

4th Revised Sheet No 71.2, Cancels 3rd Revised Sheet No. 71.2
1st Revised Sheet No 114, Cancels Original Sheet No 114

1st Revised Sheet No 115, Cancels Original Sheet No 115

1st Revised Sheet No 116, Cancels Original Sheet No 116

1st Revised Sheet No 117, Cancels Original Sheet No 117

1st Revised Sheet No 118, Cancels Original Sheet No 118

1st Revised Sheet No 119, Cancels Original Sheet No 119

1st Revised Sheet No 120, Cancels Original Sheet No 120

1st Revised Sheet No 121, Cancels Original Sheet No 121

1st Revised Sheet No 122, Cancels Original Sheet No 122

1st Revised Sheet No 123, Cancels Original Sheet No 123

 FORMCHECKBOX 
The Company is not delinquent in filing an annual report and paying the PSC assessment. 
Appendix A


